
Budget Report: 
Last year was a 
great success. We 
were able to give 
$40,000 back to the 
school - which went 
to fund  part of the 
new floors in the 
small gym. We have 
also raised over 
$6,500 in the 
SchoolKits - thanks 
to Hillary MacIsaac 
for chairing this 
fundraiser. 

Looking Ahead: 
• Fall Festival - 

October 27th 

• ALL PRO DADS 
is back! 
November 4th 
will be first 
meeting 

• Thanksgiving 
Feast for PreK 
and 1st grade is 
November 18, 
2022 

• Christmas Party 
for PreK - 6th 
grade is 
December 15, 
2022 

 AUGUST 2022

Lee-Scott PTO
We started out the school year with a GREAT turnout at our first PTO 
meeting.  We are so thankful for the huge response to serve our school 
and teachers.  If you have any questions or need to contact PTO, please 

email LSA-PTO@lee-scott.org. 

Important Upcoming Dates 

• August 26th - August Birthday Celebrations (Cafeteria) 

• September 7th - PTO meeting at 8:10 (Cafeteria) 

• September 14th: 5th/6th/11th grades will be providing Chicken 
Salad Chick for the entire LSA staff - thanks to the generosity of 
parents. 

• September 16th- New Family Tailgate & “Gator Hunt” (Camo Theme 
LSA versus Glenwood) 

• September 26th- 30th Homecoming Week (different themes daily) 

Please remember that if your 1st- 6th grade child has an August 
Birthday, you may come and eat lunch with them! The room moms will 
provide each class with a special birthday treat and your child will be 
recognized on stage. It is a fun and LOUD event! For Kindergarten, 

your room moms will reach out to you soon with details for birthdays. 
If you have a PreK child, please reach out to your teacher in regards to 

celebrating their birthday. 

Serve Opportunities: 

Interested in helping with our largest fundraising event? We will be 
hosting a “Fiesta” on May 5, 2023 and we are looking for volunteers. 

Help is also needed for Daddy/Daughter Dance on 2/11/2023.

Ashley Brooks (President), Kelly LaMar (VP), Mandy Harrelson (Treasurer), Kelly Pearce (Secretary)
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